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16th May 2017 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Library visit/ Buddy reading- Tuesday 23rd May, 1.30- 3pm 

 

On Tuesday 23rd May, as part of our ongoing Community Cards project, we’ll be walking to the local Infant 
School and joining the mobile library. As you may be aware, we’ve been working hard on our Community 
Cards project; we’re hoping to win one of the amazing prizes on offer! 

 

While we’re there, we’ll also be joining Year 1 to help with their reading. This ‘buddy reading’ time will a 
fantastic opportunity to inspire younger children to be as passionate about reading as we are. 

 

If you would not like your child to be part of this afternoon, please let us know in writing. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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